
Submitter: Regina Purtzer 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Finance and Revenue 

Measure: SB976 

I strongly oppose this bill. 

Oregonians have always deducted Morgage interest payments from their taxes. 

This bill would ultimately increased housing cost even higher in Oregon!!! 

You are proposing that we pay for our own housing and now others who refuse to 

work!! 

Oregonians have worked hard on the past because they had to to eat!! 

This bill would this discourage working!!! 

It would also inflate the cost of housing in Oregon for homeowners!!!!!!!!! 

Oregon used to have affordable before all your housing regulations!!!!! 

Absolutely NO on this rotten bill!!!!!!!!!!! 


